David and

Since 2000, the Dibbles have served as
missionaries in the North Pacific. During the first
eight years, their missionary service took them to
the Philippines where Brother Dibble was
president of two Bible schools and a UPC-
Philippines Executive Board member. In 2008, a
change of field took them to the Pacific subregion
of Micronesia, which consists of the four island
nations of Palau, the Marshall Islands (RMI), the
Federated States of Micronesia (FSM), the
Northern Mariana Islands (CNMI) and the U.S.
territory of Guam. In 2010, Pacific Regional
Evangelist was added to their appointment.
Brother Dibble also serves the Pacific Region as
its Regional Missions Secretary, the UPC-
Micronesia as its Field Superintendent, and
Micronesia Bible Institute, an approved GATS
Bible school, as its founder and president. Thank
you for hosting the Dibbles as they deputize once
again!
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